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RxEOB Achieves HITRUST Risk-based, 2-year Certification 
Demonstrating the Highest Level of Information Protection 

Assurance 
 
 HITRUST Risk-based, 2-year (r2) Certification validates RxEOB is committed to 

strong cybersecurity and meeting key regulations to protect sensitive data 
Content:  

Henrico VA – RxEOB, a leading provider of health information services, today announced the 
company platforms and facilities have once again earned Certified status by HITRUST for 
information security.  

HITRUST Risk-based, 2-year (r2) Certified status demonstrates that RxEOB’s platforms and 
facilities have met demanding regulatory compliance and industry-defined requirements and is 
appropriately managing risk. This achievement places RxEOB in an elite group of organizations 
worldwide that have earned this certification. By including federal and state regulations, 
standards, and frameworks, and incorporating a risk-based approach, the HITRUST Assurance 
Program helps organizations address security and data protection challenges through a 
comprehensive and flexible framework of prescriptive and scalable security controls. 

“Every day, sensitive and personally identifiable member benefits data flows through our 
platform and is made available to stakeholders in a consistent and secure manner.  This makes 
the security and protection of this data of the utmost importance to us,” said Robert Oscar, 
Founder and CEO of RxEOB.   “We are pleased to demonstrate to our customers the highest 
standards for data protection and information security by achieving the rigorous HITRUST Risk-
based, 2-year Certification.” 
 
“HITRUST Certification is globally recognized as validation that information security and 

privacy controls are effective and compliant with various regulations. HITRUST Certification is 

considered the gold standard because of the comprehensiveness and applicability of the control 
requirements, depth of the assurance process, and level of oversight that ensures accuracy,” 
said Jeremy Huval, Chief Innovation Officer, HITRUST. “Individually, each element exceeds most 
other programs, and collectively they make HITRUST Certification the most comprehensive, 
transparent, consistent, and highest quality assessment available.”  
 
About RxEOB 
 
RxEOB.com, LLC is a digital patient engagement company grounded in 20 years of health 
information technology, serving some of the nation’s largest health insurance providers. RxEOB 
believes patients, families, employers, and health plans make the best decisions about health 
and cost when they are informed; and provides applications and tools to help sponsors manage 
their prescription benefits to reduce overall drug spend.  
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